
OISRA Board of Directors ACTION May 8, 2020 

The Board of Directors, by email vote, unanimously approved the financial details that accompany 

changing the status of the Mt. Hood League from being an OISRA project league to being a separately 

incorporated league that has 501 (C) (3) status with the Internal Revenue Service.   

Ryan Rooper brought forth a proposal that “the OISRA Board of Directors allow the transfer of all funds 

in the current OISRA bank account that was opened for the use of the Mt. Hood League and used for all 

Mt. Hood banking transactions, as well as all current assets of the Mt. Hood League that have been 

purchased with funds from this bank account, to the new Mt. Hood League company.  Furthermore, the 

OISRA account being used for the purpose of the Mt. Hood League is to be closed once all funds have 

been transferred out of the account.” 

Mike McManus seconded the motion and all five board members voted in favor of the motion. 
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